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Good afternoon,

It's hard to believe that we're finishing our fourth week of school already. We're
excited about bringing traditions back, including and especially Olympic Teams.
Last Friday our Olympic teams met for the first time this year. They came up
with team names after meeting each other for the first time. This is an exciting
honor for our eighth graders to lead.

Today our Kindergarten students came to Mass for the first time this year. To
help them on their first day, they sat with their fifth grade reading buddies. After
Mass our student council members gave speeches to the student body vying for
votes! Also after Mass, Father Lange spoke to our fourth - eighth graders about
the opportunity to serve at Mass. More information about serving is below, and
will be coming home today.

Today is our last day for mumkin sales! We extended the deadline to give some
extra time, so get your final orders in if you would like to participate.

The PTO has some ideas for this year, which they are excited to share with
everyone. They will be introducing and discussing these ideas at this Tuesday's
meeting.

See below for much more information, including picture day coming up next
Friday, September 16.

Enjoy lunch and have a great weekend. 

St. Henry, pray for us!
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The deadline for Mumkin orders is tonight at 11:59 PM!

FALL PICTURE DAY
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 16

Order forms will be sent home Monday, September 12,
or order online today!

Online Picture Ordering

https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/clients/st-henry-grade-school/fall-pictures-9-16-2022-25/access


Altar Servers Needed
Fr. Lange met with our 4th-8th graders after Mass this
morning to talk to them about becoming altar servers. St.
Henry and St. Barbara parishes both need servers. Altar
servers must be practicing Catholics, fourth grade and
older, who attend Sunday Mass regularly and have
received First Communion. Registration forms and
booklets were given to the students; forms need to be
returned to school by Thursday, September 15. Training
will be held during school hours later this month.

If you have questions, please reach out to Fr. Joshua
Lange, jlange@sthenrynky.com or our server coordinator,

https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/171d0121-3096-4dff-9fce-b60130a8bc53.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:jlange@sthenrynky.com


Bridget Price, cpricefamily@gmail.com.

mailto:cpricefamily@gmail.com


Yearbook Cover Artwork Needed
All St. Henry students are invited to submit design ideas for our 2022-2023
yearbook cover.

Designs must be 8.5 x 11 (portrait page orientation) format.
Designs should include the school name (St. Henry Catholic School) and year
(2022-2023).
Designs may be hand drawn or created on a computer.
This year's theme is "Many Parts, One Body"
Designs must be turned in no later than Wednesday, September 28, to Mrs.
Turvey, sturvey@sthenrynky.com.

Art Supplies Needed
Our art teacher, Mrs. Turvey, needs wire coat hangars and cardboard type egg cartons
for upcoming projects. Items may be left by the art room or dropped off at the school office.
Thank you!

Crusader Volleyball Challenge 2022
SHCS is gearing up for the 2022 Crusader Parent
Volleyball Challenge. This free event will be held in the
school gym on the evening of Friday, October 7. The
event starts off with the eighth grade versus teacher
game at 4:00 PM, with parent games beginning at 5:00
PM. St. Henry parents from each grade form teams and
compete against each other in a co-ed 6 v. 6 tournament.
During the tournament, the parking lot is blocked off for a
night of tailgating and family fun. 

We are looking for parents to volunteer as team captains
for each grade. Being a captain just means you are willing
to reach out to the parents in your child's grade (via email

or FB). Typically, preschool and kindergarten form one team, but if there is enough interest,
we will form additional teams. If you are interested in being a grade captain, please contact
Kristen Bowen k10j10@yahoo.com. Thank you!

Athletic Boosters News
Archery Pictures for Eighth Graders
Any eighth graders participating in archery will have their
pictures taken on Sunday, September 11, from 6-7:00 PM in the
gym. Wear your archery shirt.

mailto:sturvey@sthenrynky.com
mailto:k10j10@yahoo.com


GOLF OUTING REGISTRATION

Cafeteria News
Click on the menu below for a printable PDF.

https://shcsgolf22.givesmart.com


Bingo Update

On Labor Day, 136 patrons came to St. Henry to play at
the best bingo in town and to take home a St. Henry
Bingo LED flashlight/keychain. Our guests purchased over
25,000 in pull-tabs tabs and earned almost $7,000 in
proceeds for our school.
 
Thank you to our pull-tab volunteers: Anna and Lee
Crawford, Ryan Padgett, Julie Wolking, Angie
Ziegelmeyer, Amy Floyd, Larry Klein, Shannon Scherrer,
and Dan DeJonckeere. And special thanks to our
teacher bingo opener, Linda Dietz!
 
Thank you to our regular fourth week workers who show
u p every month to volunteer their time: Katie Seig,
Meghan Franks, Ryan Bihl, Jamie Powers, Mike Thomas,
Elizabeth Rawe, Erin Hammond, Julie Houle, Kat
Rowekamp, Lauren Lantz, Joe Berberich, Katie Meyer,
Karen Egan, and Dan Hukle. 

 
Weekly and monthly volunteers are needed to help at bingo. Monthly positions including
Leader, Opener, Paymaster, and Paper Sales are open and looking for your skill set. Training
is provided for all positions, along with dinner, drinks, and laughter. For more details, contact
Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, or Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com.
 
Up next week, our fabulous sixth grade parents and friends! Sign

mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


up at the link below!

8th Grade 7th Grade 6th Grade 5th Grade 4th Grade

August 29 ​
November 14 ​
January 23 ​

April 3

September 5
November 21
January 30

April 10 ​

September 12
November 28
February 6

April 17

September 19
December 5
February 13 ​

April 24

September 26 ​
December 12
February 20

May 1 ​

3rd Grade 2nd Grade 1st Grade Kindergarten Preschool

October 3 ​
December 19 ​
February 27

May 8

October 10
December 26

March 6
May 15 ​

October 17
January 2 ​
March 13 ​
May 22

October 24
January 9
March 20
May 29

November 7
January 16 ​
March 27 ​
June 5

Bingo Volunteer Sign up

VIRTUS® 

For current volunteers, the September bulletin is posted and is due October 4. The decision
has been made by the Diocese of Covington that there will no longer be “open” months in
VIRTUS®. If someone falls 12 bulletins behind, their VIRTUS® account will be inactivated and
they will have to re-process their selection background check.  

If you are interested in volunteering, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting
God’s Children training; visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) >
select a session to attend and register. The upcoming sessions are listed below. 
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS® coordinator,
Kristina Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

LOCATION DATE TIME

St. Philip
Melbourne

Saturday,
September 10

10:00 AM

Diocese of Covington
Curia Building

Covington

Thursday,
September 15

6:00 PM

Thomas More Univ.
Crestview Hills

Thursday,
October 13

6:30 PM

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or
volunteer of the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan

https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091?fbclid=IwAR1qeh0DidFHmGvVAYNcyrwqlHmmPzj-VePVeiQttcyHWSQ1gwu15-Q2TMs
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com


Victims Assistance Coordinator (859-392-1515. Professional assistance and
pastoral support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

News from St. Henry Parish 
Interested in becoming Catholic?
At St. Henry Catholic Parish, we are now in the period of Inquiry. If you or anyone you know
is searching for God or is interested in finding the fullness of truth, we are here for you.
There will be a special Inquiry session Sunday, September 11, at 10:30 AM in the
RCIA room in the parish office. We will attempt to answer any questions that are brought
to us. Come as you are. It will be very informal. For further information, you can call
Margaret Hamblin, 859-512-8629, or Pat Pope, 859-342-8080.

If you would like information about becoming Catholic at St. Barbara Church, contact Deacon
Chuck Melville, 859-371-3100.

The Battle For Our Faith!
Bishop Thomas Olmsted of Phoenix issued a challenge to all Catholic men to engage in the battle
for our faith. Satan is waging war against us for our souls. He also wants the souls of our wives and
our children. He wants to rip our families away from us! Bishop Olmsted calls us to step Into the
Breach to stop his assault. 

For twelve weeks, our St. Henry TMIY group will go Into the Breach to answer the call and stand In
the Breach. We ask you to join our army of faith as we confront Satan head on. Join us in Wehage
Hall starting on September 14, from 6:00-7:15 AM as we fight for our faith and the faith of our
families.  Listen to the challenge to learn more...



What is Summit22?
 
Summit22 is a youth Eucharistic retreat
(grades 8th-young adult) whose purpose
is to help create a personal encounter
with Jesus Christ and the Catholic faith,
while energizing Catholic youth with
music, community, Q&A panels, prayer,
sacraments, recreation, and more!
 
On Saturday, participants can ask
questions to a select panel, who come
well prepared to explain Church teaching
on matters large and small — especially
on tough issues of faith and morals —
with clarity, charity and wit.



 
Fast Facts:

Open to Catholic youth, ages 13 –
22.
Not an overnight! The retreat runs
Friday, 6:30–10:30 PM; Saturday,
9:00 AM-10:00 PM; Sunday, 8:30
AM-12:30 PM.
The $40 fee includes all snacks and
Saturday meals. Financial aid
available upon request.
Early bird discount! Save $10 on
registrations postmarked by
September 24, 2022.

 
Visit https://covdio.org/summit22/ to
learn more and to register.
 

Upcoming Events
September 9-11: St. Barbara's Rocktoberfest
September 13: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
September 14: Rosary for all Families, 7:30 AM
September 14: 8th Grade Confirmation Meeting, 7:00 PM, Church
September 16: Picture Day
September 20: 2nd Grade Sacrament Prep Meeting, 7:00 PM, Church
September 20: Boosters meeting
September 21: Rosary for all Families, 7:30 AM
September 21: Dine to Donate: MacKenzie River
September 28: Rosary for all Families, 7:30 AM
September 28: Dine to Donate: El Ocho Loco, 11:00 AM-9:00 PM
October 7: Boosters Volleyball Night
October 11: Dine to Donate: Chipotle, 4:00-8:00 PM
October 13: End of first quarter
October 14: No school for students
October 18: Dine to Donate: Texas Roadhouse
October 22: Boosters Golf Outing
October 24: Parent / Teacher Conferences - noon dismissal
October 26: 8th Grade Investiture of Candidates Ceremony

https://covdio.org/summit22/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/4a029803-e80d-463a-b5f4-a2834aec9a59.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/a615e9f2-a002-4fe8-8a11-a73c0a30bb99.pdf?rdr=true


Join us for Mass!
St. Barbara
Fr. John Sterling, Pastor
Chuck Melville, Deacon

Sunday Obligation Masses
4:30 PM Saturday
9:00 AM & 11:00 AM Sunday

Eucharistic Service
10:00 AM Monday

Daily Mass
10:00 AM Tuesday-Friday

St. Henry
Fr. Joshua Lange, Pastor
Fr. Aby Thampi, Parochial Vicar
Deacon Mike Lyman

Sunday Obligation Masses
4:00 PM Saturday
7:30 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:30 AM
& 7:00 PM Sunday

Daily Mass
8:00 AM Monday-Saturday

Cristo Rey
Fr. Allan Frederick, Pastor

Sunday Obligation Masses
6:00 PM Saturday
9:00 AM, 11:00 AM &
1:00 PM Sunday

Weekday Mass
6:00 PM Wednesday

Connect With Us
St. Henry Catholic School
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859.342.2551
Dennis Wolff

Visit Us Online

https://www.micristorey.com/staff/view/id/17341
mailto:dwolff@sthenrynky.com
https://www.sthenryschool.net


Dennis Wolff | 3825 Dixie Highway, Elsmere, KY 41018 8593422551
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